
 
 

 
 

 

To:  Renfrewshire Integration Joint Board 
 

On: 20 September 2019    
 

 

Report by: Head of Administration 
 

 

Heading: IJB Membership Update   
 

 

1. Purpose  
 

1.1. The purpose of this report is to confirm the agreed chairing 
arrangements of the Integration Joint Board (IJB) Audit Committee, 
further to the report considered by the IJB on 28 June 2019.     

 

 

2. Recommendation 
 

 It is recommended that the IJB: 
 

• Note that Margaret Kerr has been appointed as the Chair of the 
Audit Committee from 15 September 2019; and 

• Note that Councillor Lisa-Marie Hughes has been appointed as 
the Vice-Chair of the Audit Committee from 15 September 2019.   

 
 

Implications of the Report 
 

1. Financial – None.  

2. HR & Organisational Development – None.  

3. Community Planning – None.  

4. Legal – The membership of the Integration Joint Board is defined in the Public 

Bodies (Joint Working) (Scotland) Act 2014 and associated regulations.   

5. Property/Assets – None.   

6. Information Technology – None.   

7. Equality & Human Rights – The recommendations contained within this report 

have been assessed in relation to their impact on equalities and human rights.  

No negative impacts on equality groups or potential for infringement have been 

identified arising from the recommendations contained in the report.  If required 

following implementation, the actual impact of the recommendations and the 

mitigating actions will be reviewed and monitored, and the results of the 

assessment will be published on the Council’s website. 

8. Health & Safety – None.   

9. Procurement – None.   

10. Risk – None.   

11. Privacy Impact – None.   
 

 

List of Background Papers – IJB Membership Update (28 June 2019) 
 

 

Author: Jean Still, Head of Administration  
 

Any enquiries regarding this paper should be directed to Jean Still, Head of 
Administration (Jean.Still@ggc.scot.nhs.uk / 0141 618 7659)    


